
By July, the pontoon was in place and it was great to see
yachts arriving. Thanks to Mark Milward, the new
pontoon manager who has been working hard, alongside
Cally Fleming, the LDO, to get all up and running.

Turus Mara's 'Hoy Lass' was the first vessel to fill up with
marine diesel at the newly installed fuel facility, later in
the summer, and in August a great time was had by all
who gathered for the official opening ceremony.  Pirate
dress was the order of the day!

The ribbon was cut by stalwart of the local community,
Jeannie MacColl, and by one of the youngest members, six-
year-old Bruce Cutlack.  Afterwards the gathering was piped
down the road to the school by Alexander Anderson of
Tobermory, to kick off a  celebration Ceilidh, enjoyed by all!
.

Marine diesel is now available by arrangement. Contact
Pontoon Manager Mark Millward on tel: 07557378953
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